
 

Thank you for helping to keep us all safe 

 

 
 

Please wear a face mask that covers 
your nose and mouth. 

 
 

Please remember to maintain social 
distancing and keep 2 metres apart. 

 
 

Please remember only one adult 
should collect your child from school. 

 
 

Please do not gather in groups to 
chat. 

 

Keep entrances, exits and pathways 
clear as much as possible. 

 


